From: Paula Webb <PWebb@lakebutlerhospital.com>

Sent: Monday, August 03, 2015 1:42 PM
To: Florida Hospital Commission
Subject: Medicaid Contracted Rates for Lake Butler Hospital

Dear Ms. Dudek,

This electronic communication is the certification that per your request that Lake Butler Hospital currently contracts
with all Medicaid Managed Care plans at 100% of the State Medicaid Rates as determined by AHCA for our facility. Sorry
for the delay in responding. We assumed that there was a certification form that needed to be completed but could not
locate. If you need any additional information, or if this electronic communication is not sufficient, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Paula Webb

Chief Financial Officer
Lake Butler Hospital
P.O. Box 748

Lake Butler, FL. 32054

"Disclaimer: This message and any included attachments are from Lake Butler Hospital, and are intended only for the
addressee. The information contained in the message is confidential and unauthorized retention, forwarding, printing,
copying, distribution, or use of such information by the addressee or any other recipient is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful under a variety of statutes. If you are not the addressee, please TREAT THIS E-MAIL AS A MIS-DELIVERY by
promptly deleting all electronic records of the message, destroying any hardcopies you may have created, and notifying
the sender of the delivery error by E-Mail. If you have questions or need assistance, you may call Lake Butler Hospital
Compliance officer at 1-386-496-2323."



